
 

 

 

 

 

 

7th December2017. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have arranged to take the whole school to the pantomime at the Echo Arena 

on the afternoon of Tuesday 19th December.  We will leave school at lunchtime 

but will not be back in time for normal home-time of 3.15pm.  We are still 

waiting to find out exactly what time the performance will finish so we can let 

you know what time to collect your children from school. 

 

The cost of the tickets should be £14.50 each, but we have managed to get 

them for just £5.00.  Please complete the slip below and return it to school as 

soon as possible along with your payment. 

 

Please make sure you have downloaded the school app so that we can keep you 

informed on the day of our timings. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Mr. N. Verdin. 

Head Teacher. 

 

 

 

I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………… in Class …………… 

to go to the pantomime on 19th December and enclose £5.00 payment. 

 

Signed …………………………………………..............Parent/Carer. 


